May 11, 2023

Dear Mr. Panamarczuk,

Please accept my resignation from Intervention Specialist at Bucyrus Secondary School effective at the end of this contract year. I am very grateful for the support and experiences you and the rest of the staff have shown me during my last two years here.

Please let me know if I can do anything to help support the building in order to find another Intervention Specialist for the next year. I can be reached either through my personal phone number or personal email should you feel as though I can be of assistance.

Thank you and best wishes,

Ehrick Williams (740)360-9691

ehrickgwilliams@gmail.com